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RE: Health and Wellbeing Pupil Survey  
 

Date:12/10/2021 

Dear parents and carers,  
 
This letter is to inform you that Park Grove Primary Academy is working with the 
Public Health Team at City of York Council to deliver a health and wellbeing survey. 
The purpose of this survey is to expand our understanding of the health and 
wellbeing of children and young people growing up in York today. This will inform 
decisions about support and services for children and young people’s health in the 
City.   
 
Your child’s year group has been selected to take part. Your child will complete this 
survey during the autumn term as part of the school day. It is an online survey and is 
designed and created by a company called InsightNow. A member of school staff will 
be on hand to answer any questions that your child might have.  
 
The questions will cover a broad range of topics: dental health, physical activity, food 
and nutrition, mental wellbeing, happiness and worries, body image, bullying, 
volunteering, and sleep. We will also ask some demographic questions such as 
gender and ethnicity. 
 
The survey will not ask for your child’s name and we will only try to identify your child 
from their answers if we need to keep them safe because of a safeguarding concern.  
 
You do not need to do anything in response to this letter, but if you have a concern 
please contact the City of York Council Public Health Team by emailing 
enquiries.publichealth@york.gov.uk.  
 
Signed  
 
Sharon Stoltz, Director of Public Health    Headteacher  
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